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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
  On 10/15/2024 around 3:30PM, the Lemoore Police Department was advised of a 

possible school shooting threat made towards the Lemoore High School.  This 

information was received from a crisis hotline stating they had information of a student 

on campus with a firearm making threats to engage in a school shooting. A lockdown of 

LHS was initiated and with the help of allied agencies a full search of the campus was 

conducted. After the campus was deemed secure, the lockdown was lifted at 

approximately 4:45 PM. The Lemoore Police Department takes every threat seriously and 

the safety of our community and students is our main priority. This incident remains 

under investigation and anyone with information is asked to please contact the Lemoore 

Police Department.  
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